
 

Babb Board Report - May 

 We had another eventful month. The Babb PTO hosted an Easter Egg hunt for all of the 

students in the area. Prizes were given away for participation; the hunt was a followed by a 

dinner at the school. Again, each of the students had someone in their family to eat dinner with 

them.      

       

 It is events like these that I am thankful for the involvement of the parents and community in 

Babb. They do so much to provide opportunities that our students would not otherwise have a 

chance to experience. We are not in a large community where we can say well someone else 

will do it. Instead, these parents and community members step up by donating materials or 

their time to make many events special for our students.   

To celebrate Earth Day, students participated in the Earth day activities put on by the 

Environmental Office.  

 

   

 

We had Ms. Melody Small’s high school science class visit our school and conduct 

science experiments with the students. The BHS students had the opportunity to share with us 



all of the neat and interesting things that they have learned this year. Thanks so much to Mr. 

Salois, Ms. Small and Ms. Fenner for putting this together for our students. It was great to see 

such enthusiasm for science by all students.   

    

 Our professional development has focused on reading curricula, MBI, and data.  Staff 

continually plan for assisting students better.  

 We unfortunately moved up to 5 referrals for the year. We have very high expectations 

for our students and was a bit saddened by this. However, overall our students and staff are 

doing a great job.     We had a good behavior trip to the bowling alley and park in Cut Bank last 

month but I am including pictures in this month’s board report.  

     

 Olweus continues to be taught each week to all students. I am thankful that the staff 

continues to feel the importance of educating students about bully prevention.  

 Enrollment is at 27 students. For the month of April our attendance decreased to 

87.29%. We have 1 student with perfect attendance 

For our athletics program girl’s basketball concluded their season. Way to go! Co-ed softball is 

now underway. We will be hosting our first game on Thursday May 4, 2017.                   

Billie Jo Juneau, Rural Schools Principal 
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